
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Class photos 
Class photos will be on Thursday 25th April. This is the first Thursday back after Easter.  
 
Easter Egg Competition  
Well done to everyone that entered. There were some fantastic designs and ideas for how to decorate 
and display an egg! Mr Walker, Mrs Stanton and Mrs Douds had an eggstremely difficult choice when 
they were judging. 
 
House Non-Uniform Day 
Congratulations to Bamburgh who won this half term’s non-uniform day today. 
 
Miss Henderson 
Today is Miss Henderson’s last day with us. We would like to thank her for all of her hard work over the 
year with Year 1. Mrs Miller will be in Year 1 until the return of Mrs Smith in May. We wish Miss 
Henderson the very best, wherever her new venture takes her. 
 
School Governor 
We currently have a vacancy for a parent/carer governor. If you would like more information, please 
speak to Mrs Layton after Easter. 
 
End of term 
School closes tonight for the Easter holidays. We would like to thank everyone for their support this 
term and hope you all have a restful and enjoyable holiday time. 
 
School opens again for the Summer Term on Tuesday 23rd April. 
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